BY THE MAYOR OF THE CITY OF SMYRNA

In Recognition of
RunSmyrna — 10th Anniversary

RunSmyrna started meeting on Mondays in the Smyrna
Market Village in the summer of 2013; and

it all started out as a way to become more familiar with the
city and meet new neighbors, all while getting in a great
workout to kick off the week; and

over the last ten years and hundreds of Mondays,
RunSmyrna has covered thousands of miles - and hills - in
and around Smyrna, and the group has seen runners from
around the world and is full of transplants from all over the
United States; and

Whereas: Mondays aren’t so bad when you have RunSmyrna to look
forward to and there’s always someone new to meet; NOW

Therefore: I, Derek Norton, Mayor of the City of Smyrna, Georgia, do
hereby recognize RunSmyrna and congratulate them on ten
great years and many more to come. RunSmyrna meets
every Monday at 6:30pm in the Smyrna Market Village;
come join the fun!

In Witness Whereof, I have hereunto set my hand and
caused the Seal of the City of Smyrna to be affixed upon
this 18" day of September in the

year of Our Lord 2023

Derek Norton






